
Good afternoon Jeff,

I received a plat today (2606 Palm Aire Plat) that was addressed to Josh Miller. He is no longer with the

Department but I have taken over his role. I wanted to let you know the proposed Palm Air Plat is not

abutting a State Road and therefore the Department has no comment. 

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Dan Marwood

Deputy Right of Way Manager - Production 

Florida Department of Transportation FDOT – District 4 Right of Way Office

Phone: (954)-777-4238

Cell: (954)-610-7031

Dan.Marwood@dot.state.fl.us
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947 Clint Moore Road   •   Boca Raton, FL 33487   •   Tel: (561) 241-9988

RECORD OF TRANSMITTAL
If enclosures are not as noted, kindly notify us at once.

      
RE: 2606 Palm Aire Plat

  

  TO:

     

WE ARE SENDING YOU  x Attached  Under separate cover via courier the following items:

 Prints  Plans  Copy of letter  Permit Application

NO.

 
DATE DESCRIPTION

      1  Survey, plat and site plan

      1  Plat approval letter

  

  

  

 THESE ARE TRANSMITTED as check below:
x For approval  Approved as Submitted  Resubmit ______ copies for approval

 For your use  Approved as Noted  Submit _____ copies for distribution

 As requested  Returned for Corrections  Return _____ corrected Prints

x For review and comment  Signatures   

REMARKS   Please review the attached documents. In order to submit the plat to the City of Pompano Beach, we will need your

approval letter. Feel free to add your letterhead to the attached letter or use your own form. Feel free to contact me with any questions

at jeff@perimetersurveying.com. Thank you.

 

COPY TO: 

        SIGNED:______________________________

              Jeff S. Hodapp, PS.M.

DATE: June 3, 2022 PROJECT NO. 22119

Martin Barret

AT&T

8601 W. Sunrise Blvd 

Plantation, FL 33322

954-476-2940

DocuSign Envelope ID: E25395B1-6697-416A-858C-A898D5A8E372
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RE: PROJECT NO. 22119

2606 Palm Aire Plat

Date:06/24/2022

RE:  2606 Palm Aire Plat

To: Maggie Barszewski AICP

City of Pompano Beach

100 W. Atlantic Blvd

Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com

Maggie,

The referenced plat has been reviewed and is acceptable to AT&T.

According to our records, AT&T has no existing facilities that would or should be affected by your proposed 

plat referenced here. Should you require any additional assistance from AT&T, please feel

free to contact me at 954-260-2879.                       

Sincerely,

___________________

Patrick Browne

AT&T Florida

Manager Outside Plant Planning & Design

(954)260-2879

pb0409@att.com
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